Mr Nick Sherriff Your ref:

The Woodland Trust
Kempton Way Our ref: NYM/2014/0546/AGRP

Grantham
Lincoinshire Date: 76 eLe 9n4y
NG31 6LL 26 SEP 2014

Dear Sir/Madam
Development) Order for proposed upgrading of forest track and access points at
Raincliffe Woods, Low Road, Scarborough,

Thank you for your notification under the above Order, which was received at the National
Park Office on 01 August 2014,

I'am writing, on behalf of the National Park Authority, to advise you that your proposai for
proposed upgrading of forest track and access points at Raincliffe Woods
Low Road, Scarborough, as shown on the submitted plans, has been approved.

The work must be carried out in accordance with the detailed specifications and plans
comprised in the notification hereby approved and within five years of the date of this letter,
otherwise a new formal notification will be required.

Yours faithfully

: S N T

Mr C M France
Director of Planning




